8 August, 2022
FOI ref: 3139

Luke

By email: foi+reguest-9134-37963b25@righttoknow.org.au

Dear Luke

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST — NOTIFICATION OF THIRD PARTY CONSULTATION

I refer to your request to the Treasury on 15 July 2022 for access under the Freedom of
Information Act 1982 (FOI Act) in the following terms:

I am looking for any documents relating to the consulftation period for the
implementation of direct to consumer obligations as part of the consumer data right.

| am specifically requesting any documents referring to this consultation since
April 30 2021 when a future consultation period was announced.

Third Party Consultation

| have identified third parties that might reasonably wish to make an exemption contention
under the FOI Act, namely section 27A (personal privacy).

The statutory timeframe for processing this request will be extended by 30 days to allow for
consultation to occur with these third parties.

Yours sincerely

Barton Ho
A/g Assistant Secretary
Consumer Data Right Division

treasury.gov.au
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